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We’d like to extend a BIG “Thank you!” to all of you for the public 
input we have received on the Thomas Creek Wetlands upgrade. 
Your input was extremely valuable in our grant application for this 

project.

Thanks to your feedback, we were able to create a plan that 
addresses the needs of our community and have have secured a 

$50,000 grant from the NYS Canal Corporation.

This funding will improve access at the entrance to the Wetlands and 
will create a more functional and pleasing experience for residents 

and visitors.

In early 2024, we will use your feedback to update our preliminary 
designs. We hope to begin the project in Spring 2024.

Our survey is still open for additional input here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HTVJ2P8 

https://fairportoced.org/fairport-oced-thomas-creek-wetlands-entrance-project/


Successful Landlord Roundtable

Thank you to everyone who attended the Landlord Roundtable. 
Your presence helped create a meaningful discussion for all.

Be sure to follow Fairport OCED and Fairport Section 8 Housing 
across social media platforms so you don’t miss out on 

upcoming events & important announcements. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HTVJ2P8
https://mailchi.mp/e87881659e46/updates-from-fairport-oced-12668396



